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IMPORTANT Notice!!! 
It is announced to the general public that all offices 

of the Government Printing Works will be closed at 
12:00 on 2 December 2005 for an official function. 

  

_ Any inconvenience caused is deeply regretted. — 

Chief Executive Officer             DETER a aa
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GOVERNMENT NOTICE 

  

DEPARTMENT OF MINERALS AND ENERGY 

No. 1153 29 November 2005 

NATIONAL ENERGY REGULATOR 

Gas Regulator Levies Act No. 75 of 2002 

Levy on Piped-Gas 

The National Energy Regulator, acting under section 2(3)(a) of the Gas 
Reguiator Levies Act No. 75 of 2002, hereby publishes the proposed levy on 
piped-gas to bring it to the attention of stakeholders in the gas industry. The 
proposed levy of 38.04 c/GJ will be in respect of the amount of gas, measured in 
gigajoules, delivered by importers and producers to inlet flanges of transmission 
or distribution pipelines and will be paid by the person holding the title to the gas 
at the inlet flange. The levy shall be payable to the National Energy Regulator, 
as from the 1 April 2006 to 31 March 2007, by persons concerned. 

The levy will be used to cover the cost of the National Energy Regulator for 
regulating the piped-gas industry. 

The levy was determined based on an estimated volume of 110 million GJ per 
annum and the 2006/07 Business Plan submitted to the Minister of Minerals and 
Energy on 30 September 2005. 

You are hereby invited to make a representation on the proposed levy within 
thirty days of the date of this publication. 

Representations must be addressed to: 

The Chief Executive Officer, Mr Smunda Mokoena 
National Energy Regulator of South Africa (NERSA) 
P. O Box 40343 
Arcadia 
0007 

Enquiries to be directed to: The Executive Manager: Support Services, Adv. 
Nomalanga Sithole on Tel. No. (012) 401 4611 or e-mail to: 
nomalanga.sithole@nersa.org.za 

PU} 

‘Mr Smunda Mokoena 
NERSA Chief Executive Officer 
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